
 In Church  
Saturday	30th	October SOLEMNITY	OF	ALL	SAINTS

Vigil Mass  6.00pm Sacred Heart     
Sunday	31st	October SOLEMNITY	OF	ALL	SAINTS

Sunday  Mass 9.30am Sacred Heart           
       Sunday Mass  11.15am Holy Saviour      
    

Tuesday 2nd November COMMEMORATION OF ALL THE FAITHFUL DEPARTED
(ALL SOULS DAY)
10.00am  Mass Holy Saviour
7.00pm    Mass Sacred Heart      

Wednesday 3rd November 10.00am  Mass Sacred Heart     
Thursday 4th November 5.45pm   Sacred Heart Exposition and Benediction

6.30pm   Mass Sacred Heart        
Friday 5th November 10.00am  Mass Sacred Heart        
Saturday 6th November 11.00am - 11.30am Confessions during Exposition

Saturday	6th	November Vigil Mass  6.00pm Sacred Heart     
Sunday	7th	November Sunday  Mass 9.30am Sacred Heart           

       Sunday Mass  11.15am Holy Saviour  

Sunday Prayer Resource – “The Lord's Day at Home”
For those still at home and not attending Mass, the Liturgy Office has prepared a service called "The 
Lord's Day at Home", based on the Sunday Scriptures, that you can pray on your own or with your 
family. It is particularly aimed at those not able to follow a Mass on the internet
Click here to download the Mass sheet for Sunday 31 October (All Saints)

Deanery Requiem Mass for all deceased priests and people of the Deanery

On Tuesday 9th November Sacred Heart Church is pleased to welcome the Deanery to 
celebrate the Annual Mass for deceased members of the Deanery. We are delighted to have 
Fr. David Featherstone, our new Dean as chief celebrant. Please ensure that the ‘home team’ 
are well represented. The Mass will be at 12 noon. All welcome.

The Deanery covers Bacup, Rawtenstall, Haslingden, Great Harwood, Rishton, Clayton-le-
Moors, Accrington, Padiham, Burnley, Nelson, Colne and surrounding areas.

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdioceseofsalford.us6.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3D76e219dab8653b775ba8aac4c%26id%3Dbbdacfea3b%26e%3D5ce69633f0&data=04%7C01%7Cpeter.wilkinson%40dioceseofsalford.org.uk%7Caca795fc103746baaf4208d999254983%7C699a61ae142a45a090c604b2f08de19b%7C0%7C0%7C637709207819599181%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=yv62LtMhwiFjDIyLTWOs3cYkz8VYI0Z0Ty%2Ftjtyn8UU%3D&reserved=0


   World	Mission	Sunday	
Thank	you	very	much	for	your	dona1ons	to	World	Mission	Sunday	last	week.	Your	
prayers	and	contribu1ons	will	help	missionaries	work	alongside	communi1es	
throughout	the	world	that	are	poor	or	in	need,	regardless	of	their	background	or	belief.	
Please	pray	for	the	work	of	Missio	and	all	those	working	to	offer	the	love	of	Jesus,	that	
we	may	remain	strong	in	our	witness	to	Christ’s	love	for	all	peoples.	To	con1nue	
suppor1ng	mission	throughout	the	year,	please	go	to	missio.org.uk	or	call	020	7821	
9755	(office	hours).

Our	collec1on	con1nues	this	weekend	for	envelopes	to	be	returned.	We	will	let	you	
know	what	the	total	for	Good	Shepherd	Parish	is	next	week.

Yes, this is the 
familiar Red 
Mission Box 
Collection.

Urgent	appeal

We	have	lost	many	volunteer	helpers	around	the	church	
and	parish	over	the	last	18	months	for	a	variety	of	
reasons.	You	will	:ind	that	we	are	asking	for	help	in	all	
sorts	of	different	areas	of	parish	life	over	the	coming	
weeks	and	months.	We	are	extremely	grateful	for	all	
who	are	currently	supporting	us	and	serving	you.

This	week	we	are	asking	you	to	consider	helping	
out	with	church	cleaning.	Please	consider	that	
you	want	the	church	to	be	dusted	and	vacuumed	
when	you	come	-	and	it	is,	but	we	are	down	to	
three	cleaners	now	who	are	not	getting	any	
younger	and	will	not	be	able	to	continue	
inde:initely.	

Please	consider	phoning	the	of:ice	and	leaving	your	
name	and	contact	number	or		emailing	the	of:ice.	

MEN	NOT	EXCLUDED	!!!	

Update:	We	have	had	two	volunteers.	Many	
thanks	to	them,	but	are	there	any	more?

A	message	from	CAFOD:	
Thank	you	for	supporGng	our	Climate	Crisis	
Appeal	for	our	recent	Family	Fast	Day.	This	
brings	the	total	sent	from	Good	Shepherd	to	
£4,007.	Every	dona1on	helps	Cafod	in	their	
work	and	is	gratefully	received.	cafod.org.uk/
climatecrisis

Please	pray	for	the	success	of	the	upcoming	
UN	climate	talks	in	Glasgow,	COP26,	from	31	
October	to	12	November.		There	are	prayer	
cards	at	the	back	of	church;	please	do	take	one	
and	pray	that	that	world	leaders	will	put	
the	needs	of	marginalised	communi1es	
around	the	world,	those	most	affected	by	
climate	change,	right	at	the	heart	of	these	
climate	talks.	For	more	informa1on	
see	cafod.org.uk/COP26

May	the	Holy	Spirit	inspire	all	poli1cal	leaders	
at	COP26	and	ins1ll	in	them	the	courage	and	
gentleness	to	implement	fairer	solu1ons	for	
the	most	vulnerable.
	

And thinking ahead to Christmas…
Please give this some thought:
We would like to have a special few hours on Christmas Eve when the 
churches will be open in the morning for families or individuals to drop 
in and get stuck into preparing the churches for Christmas. This will 
enable us to celebrate Advent fully until the 24th December and then 
just go mad and transform the churches as a fun, dynamic, parish 
family.
We want people to assemple the cribs, decorate trees, arrange flowers 
and greenery. We want children to make decorations, cards and 
anything else suitable for arranging in church to make the churches 
feel ‘owned’ by the families and individuals in the parish. 
Please think of what you can produce and put the morning of Friday 
24th December in your diary and keep it clear.       Fr. Peter

Church Collections so far in October
3/rd  £661.08 10th £922.29 17th £690.9             24th   £871.54
In addition grateful thanks to those who donate directly through the bank. This bring in £168 per week.

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fmissio.org.uk%2F&data=04%7C01%7Cpeter.wilkinson%40dioceseofsalford.org.uk%7C69aadf74691043841da908d99934c330%7C699a61ae142a45a090c604b2f08de19b%7C0%7C0%7C637709274151748185%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=qJNTB3%2BJONiqSRJN1vqfHJRCmJAi%2FYH7zKAyEZERyog%3D&reserved=0
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fcafod.org.uk%2Fclimatecrisis&data=04%7C01%7Cpeter.wilkinson%40dioceseofsalford.org.uk%7C14b37fe3de2746f5d56708d993e783bc%7C699a61ae142a45a090c604b2f08de19b%7C0%7C0%7C637703444819690380%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=lFzdd5IrK7AwB6UH9s7OPRQad4WwleU1oPwELQ8JC08%3D&reserved=0
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fcafod.org.uk%2Fclimatecrisis&data=04%7C01%7Cpeter.wilkinson%40dioceseofsalford.org.uk%7C14b37fe3de2746f5d56708d993e783bc%7C699a61ae142a45a090c604b2f08de19b%7C0%7C0%7C637703444819690380%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=lFzdd5IrK7AwB6UH9s7OPRQad4WwleU1oPwELQ8JC08%3D&reserved=0
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fcafod.org.uk%2FCOP26&data=04%7C01%7Cpeter.wilkinson%40dioceseofsalford.org.uk%7C14b37fe3de2746f5d56708d993e783bc%7C699a61ae142a45a090c604b2f08de19b%7C0%7C0%7C637703444819700337%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=vR%2B0xTUEyKfq1BJRrmXmYrm4NJLZwlHV3PaJorrTjpo%3D&reserved=0


SVP appeal -what you can do: 
If you are able to help, please leave donations at the back of Church after Mass and we will collect 
it OR take your donations to Holy Saviour's presbytery each Wednesday 6.00-7,00 pm  and Friday 
11-00-12.00. If you wish, you can donate money to the SVP so that we can purchase white 
goods, recycled furniture, and essentials such as food, to help make the refugees comfortable and 
at home here.  If you put any donations in an enveloped marked SVP we would be very grateful 
and put the envelope in the box at the back of church.   
Please be generous - the need is desperate.  


